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June 21, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! This is a reminder that the 8th Grade “Moving Up” Ceremony starts at 

1:30 on the high school turf field Thursday, June 23rd. Students will have an assembly 

Wednesday to review expectations. Here are a few reminders: 

- Students should arrive at 1:00 so they can find their assigned seat on the field. 

- Dress code is business casual with comfortable footwear. 

- Students will receive certificates after the ceremony at the snack stand. 

- There will be a live feed in the high school cafeteria for those who prefer to sit in air-

conditioning.  

- If we are outside, there is no limit on the number of guests per student. 

 

If weather conditions force the ceremony inside: 

- You will receive notice of the change by 11:30 AM on Thursday. 

- We will use the high school gymnasium for the ceremony. 

- Same arrival time, start time, and dress code from above apply. 

- Students will receive certificates after the ceremony in the high school cafeteria. 

- If we are moved to the gym, please be considerate of the limited space for family and 

friends. Additional guests can view the live feed in the air-conditioned cafeteria or 

auditorium.  

 

*Just a gentle reminder that if anyone is exhibiting covid symptoms, please err on the side of 

caution. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 


